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Session Meeting Summary for January-February 2023



Working for the Church Through the Holy Spirit
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Here is a summary of the Session’s work for September meeting.
The Session approved the following at its meetings February 6, 2023.
The Session approved the budget for 2023. In 2023 the Session will setup an investment fund for the church.
Technology Ministry:
The sound room will be remodeled by the end of February or the first week of March. 
The equipment has been ordered just waiting for all the parts to come in and be put on the schedule for installation.
Devotional Podcast:
The Pastor will begin a weekly podcast in 2023. The podcast would be released on Wednesday or Thursday weekly.

Sherriff Department’s Presence:
The Sherriff’s Department recent actions has reduced the activity in the community. Their presence has made the community safer.
Financial Report:
 
The church is financially stable at this time. We thank God for continuing to bless our church as we continue to grow financially. If there are any questions regarding the finances, please contact the Treasurer, Mike Grier.

Alter Ministry:

Those who would like be part of our dementia and Alzheimer’s Ministry please let the Clerk or Pastor Know. We need 3 or 4 people to help start this ministry.




Food Bank:

The Session at its January 12, 2023, meeting voted to separate from Second Harvest and do an independent food bank. The Session made this decision because during the time of Covid we have had issues with being incorrectly changed fees. The Session will also review the guidelines by which the foodbank will operate.

Spring Rally:

The spring rally will be April 9, 2023. Each member is asked to give $100.00.

Lenten Season:
Lent will begin February 22-April 2, 2023. The Holy Week services will be posted in March.

Other Church Events:

Worship Notice:

Black History Moment every 4th Sunday.

Spring Rally April 9th




 








Covenant on Facebook:
Covenant Facebook address is: https://facebook.com/cpc.kannapolis/
Join us on Sunday morning online on our Facebook page at 11:00 AM.
For online payment please go to www.Covenantpresbyterian-kannapolis.org
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One benefit of using your newsletter as promotional tool is that you can reuse content from other marketing materials, such as press releases, market studies and reports.
While your main goal of distributing a newsletter might be to sell your product or service, the key to a successful newsletter is making it useful to your readers.
A great way to add useful content to this newsletter is to develop and write your own articles, or include a calendar of upcoming events or a special offer that promotes a new product.
You can also research articles or find “filler” articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You can write about a variety of topics but try to keep your articles short.
Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also be used for your Web site. Microsoft Word offers a simple way to convert your newsletter to a Web publication. So, when you’re finished writing your newsletter, convert it to a Web site and post it.
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